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Haitian Family Reunification Parole (HFRP) Program  
Wednesday, Oct. 22, 2014 
2:00-2:45 p.m. (Eastern) 

 
U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) invites you to participate in a teleconference on 
Wednesday, Oct. 22, from 2:00 to 2:45 p.m. (Eastern) to discuss the implementation of a limited 
Haitian Family Reunification Parole (HFRP) program. 

Under this program, certain Haitians in Haiti who are beneficiaries of approved family-based immigrant 
visa petitions may be considered for parole to come to the United States up to two years before their 
immigrant visa priority dates become current.  

During this teleconference, USCIS officials will provide an overview and address questions about the 
HFRP program.  
 
To join the session by phone 
On the day of the session, please use the information below to join the teleconference. We recommend 
that you call in 10 to 15 minutes before the start time.  

 
Toll-free call-in number: 1-888-972-4308 

Toll number if you are calling from outside of the U.S.: 1-312-470-7184 

Passcode: HFRP 

 
If you have any questions, please email us at Public.Engagement@uscis.dhs.gov.  

 
 
   We look forward to engaging with you! 


